
 
 
August 26, 2008 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re:   Consultation on Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers  

Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario 
Board File No.: EB-2008-0150 

 
 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s August 11, 2008 letter regarding the above noted 
matter, this letter is to notify the OEB of the intention of the Federation of Rental-housing 
Providers of Ontario (FRPO) to make a presentation at the conference. 
 
Subjects that FRPO will address include the following: 
 
• Objectives of policies, programs or other measures designed to assist low income 

energy consumers 
• Low Income Conservation and Demand Management Programs 
• Emergency Assistance Programs 
• Program Funding Mechanisms 
 
The presentation will be sent to the OEB on or before September 17, 2008 in accordance 
with the instructions in the Board’s July 2, 2008 letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Vince Brescia 
President & CEO 
 
cc.  John Matheson, Mike McGee 


